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Thursday 16th November 2023 

Year 3 Christmas Carols! 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The festive season will soon be approaching and we would like to make you aware of some special dates 

coming soon! Year 3, would like to invite you to come and join us for our Christmas Carols. We will be having 

two performances, on Thursday 30th November and Friday 1st December, both at 2:00pm. The children 

will be singing a selection of Christmas songs, as well as a timeless festive reading for us all to enjoy and to 

help us get into the festive spirit!  

 

For the songs, we would like the children to bring in a hat and/or a scarf to wear during their performance to 

help give us that extra ‘Christmassy’ touch! Please can these be in school on Monday 27th November 

ready for our dress rehearsal. Please ensure these are labelled with your child’s name and class to avoid 

them getting lost. 

 

As this will no doubt be a popular event, and seating is limited, we can only offer a maximum of two guests 

per family for the event (not per performance). Please complete the online form HERE, to secure your 

place. If you are unable to attend this date, please don’t worry! A recording of our performance will also be 

made available on the school website in the Year 3 Gallery for you to enjoy – or even watch it again with your 

family in the comfort of your home. 

 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Year 3 Team 

Miss Nicholas     Miss Smith      Miss Saunders and Miss Atkins  
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